
Student Notices 
Thursday, November 9, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Did you miss the auditions for the SLSS Dance Team last week?   
Or were you not able to stay? 
You have one more shot! 
Come to the Theatre today 3:15-5:30. 
Bring your dance shoes! 
(This is an opportunity only for those who have not already auditioned.) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A reminder to all Choir members that we are singing tomorrow for Remembrance Day.  All members please attend 
and wear all black.  We will not be using vests tomorrow.  You will be called down to sound check during A Block.   
  
Jazz Band practice today at lunch-- we will play Charlie Brown.   
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey Sharks, don’t forget to pick up your Go Card at the school office if you haven’t already done so! 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A reminder for all students, there will be a block order change starting on Tuesday Nov 14. Schedule for that day is 
ABCD. Don’t get it mixed up! 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 


